IMF Winter Meeting

Pittsburgh, PA

January 22, 2004
The January 22, 2004 IMF Winter Education Day Meeting was held at the Hyatt Regency Pittsburgh Airport.  A total of 19 attendees were present (see attached list of attendees).  In the morning session, Mr. Michael Sullivan gave an excellent presentation on “Where Has The Metal Gone? i.e. Improving Yields”.  Mr. Sullivan, relying on his 43 years of experience in operations at Carpenter Technology, Slater Steel, Allegheny-Vasco and CyTemp, spoke on various subjects such as melt mix, conversion time, ingot design, mold preparation, conditioning, reheating and rolling practices.  He emphasized the importance of yield but also the importance of cost—dollars per lb.

The University of Illinois did not present a status update on the IMF Research Project—“Investigation of Steel Cleanliness during Ingot Teeming”.  Dr. Lifeng Zhang went back to China for the Christmas and New Year’s Holidays and has not been permitted by the Chinese government to return to the United States.  An updated status report will be presented at the IMF Spring Meeting on May 11, 2004.  The $25,000 payment for Phase III of the IMF Research Project is being withheld till then.  Mr. Ken Eakin of EQS and Ms. Danielle Baird of Timken Latrobe presented an update on the plant trials that were conducted as part of Phase III of the IMF Research Project.

In the afternoon session, the round table discussion centered on the advantages and disadvantages of cast iron versus forged steel molds, contact versus infrared stream temperature measurements, ways to improve hot top insulation and VIM versus VAR hydrogen content. 

In the business portion of today’s meeting, May 11 & 12, 2004 have been selected as the dates for the IMF Spring Meeting & IMF Spring Symposium (to be held once again at UPARC (University of Pittsburgh Applied Research Center) in Harmarville, PA).  The registration fee for this year’s symposium will be $50.  Since USS Gary Works no longer is in the ingot business, Mr. Mark Kiel resigned as IMF Chairman.  Mr. Michael Pierce will replace Mark as this year’s IMF Chairman.  Mr. Michael Fahrmann has agreed to serve as this year’s IMF Program Chairman.  Mr. Ken Eakin reported that the IMF Treasury currently has a balance of $41,055.25.  The IMF board voted to charge $750 for dues this year.  Invoices will be sent out shortly.  There were 19 member companies in 2003.   The membership voted to have the IMF meeting minutes posted on the IMF website (www.ingotmetallurgyforum.org). 

Respectfully Submitted By,

Mike Labanow, Recording Secretary

List of Attendees
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	NAME
	COMPANY
	E-MAIL ADDRESS
	PHONE NO.
	FAX NO.

	Don Hurtuk
	CASTCON
	djhcastcon@aol.com
	(216) 314-0216
	(216) 314-0216

	Bob Scarmack
	EEC
	rscarmack@eec.elwd.com
	(330) 534-8668
	(330) 534-0069

	Ken Eakin
	EQS
	kwe@eqs.elwd.com
	(724) 658-6527
	(724) 654-4441

	Ben Russo
	EQS
	bbr@eqs.elwd.com
	(724) 658-6783
	(724) 658-6784

	Michael Lynn
	North American Hoganas, Inc.
	michael.lynn@nah.com
	(814) 479-3539
	(814) 479-3565

	Michael Pierce
	RAMM Metals
	mp@rammglobal.com
	(412) 221-3700 Ext. 111
	(412) 221-7470

	Horacio Lima
	RAMM Metals
	hl@rammglobal.com
	(412) 221-3700 Ext. 133
	(412) 221-7470

	Guillaume Viel
	Sorel Forge
	gviel@sorelforge.com
	(450) 746-4088
	(450) 746-4119

	Mike Fahrmann
	Special Metals Corp.
	mfahrmann@smcwv.com
	(304) 526-5084
	(304) 526-5973

	Dave Koller 
	Standard Steel LLC
	dkoller@standardsteel.com
	(717) 242-4696
	(717) 242-4650

	Jay Galbraith
	Standard Steel LLC
	jgalbraith@standardsteel.com
	(717) 242-4973
	(717) 242-4650

	Milt Moyer
	Standard Steel LLC
	mmoyer@standardsteel.com
	(717) 242-4669
	(717) 242-4650

	Valentin Zamfir
	Steel Industries Inc.
	vzamfir@steelindustriesinc.com
	(313) 585-8505
	(313) 534-2165

	Russell Miller
	Stollberg Inc.
	rmiller@stollberg.com
	(610) 380-1028
	(610) 380-1028

	Mike Labanow
	Stollberg Inc.
	mlabanow@stollberg.com
	(440) 288-3668
	(440) 245-2721

	Frank Roberts
	Superior Forge Steel
	froberts@qrolls.com
	(412) 431-8250
	(412) 431-1177

	Mark Rodney
	Timken Latrobe Steel
	mark.rodney@timken.com
	(724) 532-6517
	(724) 532-6316

	Danielle Baird
	Timken Latrobe Steel
	danielle.baird@timken.com
	(724) 532-4556
	(724) 532-6487

	Bhupendra Patel
	WHEMCO
	bpatel@whemco.com
	(724) 643-7008
	(724) 643-5569


